
Nothing shows a man's character more than what he laughs at. ~ Johann Wolfgang von Goethe 
Undercover Boss Unveiled 
For some time, President and CEO, David Musyj has been given the opportunity to work with WRH 
employees to learn more about various disciplines and jobs within the Hospital. To date he has visited over 
40 areas and continues to do so on a regular bass. The concept was based loosely on a reality TV show 
and recently the Windsor Star published a story. The purpose of “Undercover Boss” is to give him the 
opportunity to “walk in the shoes” of a staff person if only for a short time. If you want the CEO or other 
member of the WRH Executive Committee to work ‘undercover’ in your area—contact Dawn Sutherland at 
ext. 52517 or dawn_sutherland@wrh.on.ca. 

Annual Learning Review 
Annual Learning Review (ALR) 2011 will be assigned to all staff this week. There are three (3) modules 
which include a review of mandatory education as well as some interesting new information. 
Modules are to be completed by December 31, 2011. Please visit the WRH Intranet or speak with your 
manager if you do not have access to a computer. 

Thai Palace Supports Windsor Regional Hospital               
Thai Palace (1159 Lauzon Rd.) has chosen to support Windsor Regional Hospital’s Paediatric Department 
as they celebrate their 4th anniversary on Monday, October 17, 2011. Plan to dine in or take out. All 
revenue from the day will be donated to Paediatric Services. Music, wine-tasting and raffles will be featured 
for those dining in the restaurant between 6 and 9 p.m. Be sure to share this promotion with your friends 
and family! Reservations are recommended by calling 519-948-6161. 

Early Bird Draw for 4th Family Giving Campaign 
This year the Family Giving Campaign is holding a week-long Early Bird Promotion for everyone who 
supports the campaign by completing the online donation form between October 10 and 14. By completing 
the online form you are entered into a draw for 2 Toronto Maple Leafs tickets, a one-night stay at The 
Hilton in Toronto and dinner. In addition, you will also be entered into the other 6 weekly draws occurring 
throughout the campaign between October 24 and December 2! Complete the online pledge form by 
visiting the WRH Foundation page of the website and going to the Family Campaign page. If you have any 
questions contact Kim at x52458, or kim_willis-more@wrh.on.ca. 

Staff Christmas Parties at the Caboto—Tickets Now Available!!! 
The staff Christmas Party ‘Evening in Havana’ will be held on December 9th. Tickets are $30. The 
children’s party featuring ‘Zoo 2 You’ will be held on Sunday, December 4th. Tickets are $15 for children 
(10 years and under) and $10 for adults. Both events will be held at the Caboto Club. For tickets contact 
HR at Met at ext. 52330, HR at Western at ext. 75162 and  Administration at Malden Park at ext. 75441. 

Did you know?  
A local group is climbing Mount Kilimanjaro in September 2012 and raising funds for Rehab Services at Western Campus.  

For more information on their progress visit www.climbkili2012.com or email climbkili2012@gmail.com. 
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